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Handelsbanken has no exposure to the State of Greece 
 
Because of the developments in Greece, Handelsbanken wants to inform that it does not have any 
exposures to Greek companies and institutions or to the State of Greece. Handelsbanken’s gross 
exposure to Greek banks amounts to SEK 16 million.  
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mikael Hallåker, Head of Investor Relations, +46 8 701 29 95, 
                                                          mobile: +46 70 266 29 95 
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